Assam State Disaster Management Authority
Notice

(Postponement of Interview for the positions of District Project Officers to beheld on
22-08-2025)

With reference to the Advertisement No. 240641/2 dated 29/04/2025 advertised on 30-
04-2025 and No. 486748/1 dated 20/01/2025 advertised on 21-01-2025 for positions of
District Project Officers (Bajali, Tamulpur, Dhemaji) this is to inform you that the
scheduled interview to be held on 22-08-2025 (Friday) is hereby cancelled due to
administrative reasons. Inconvenience caused is regretted. Fresh notification on the
recruitment for the same will be notified in due course in ASDMA website.

Digitally signed by
ALAKANANDA MEDHI
Date: 21-08-2025
Deputy Secretalyt & Béate Project Coordinator
Assam State Disaster Management Authority



